
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
24th November 2020 
 

                              Christmas lunch   

  
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This year our Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day will be on Friday 11th 

December. 

If your child usually has a packed lunch and you wish them to have a Christmas 

lunch on that day, please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class 

teacher. 

Unless your child is entitled to free school meals, please pay £2.45 via Arbor for 

the Christmas lunch.  

To add to the festive spirit, Friday 11th will also be a non-uniform day and we 

invite the children to wear a Christmas Jumper and bring in a £1 donation.  

Who knows, we may even have a special guest!!! 

 
Kind Regards  

 

Mrs Bacon 

 

Headteacher 

 

Christmas Lunch 11th December 2020 

         
 Child’s name: _________________ Class: _____________ 

                    

        I would like my child to have a school Christmas lunch. 

 

                            

                           I will provide my child with a packed lunch. 

 


